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Two persons of interest sought in Rulo burglary
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Sheriff’s Department is seeking the public’s
assistance in locating two persons of interest in connection with a burglary early
December 9th in Rulo.

The Sheriff’s Office says 27-year-old Cara Cavaness and 36-year-old Nathan
O’Grady are “ persons of interest” in the burglary of Wild Bill’s Restaurant and
Bar.

Both have active Richardson County warrants for unrelated matters.

Anyone with information on their whereabouts is asked to contact the Richardson
County Sheriff’s Office.
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